natasha@sblafco.org

From: Christina McGinnis <mcginnisenv@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, December 02, 2022 10:02 AM

To: natasha@sblafco.org

Cc: Linda Krop; Maggie Hall

Subject: Please postpone the Bailey Avenue SOI expansion hearing for the City of Lompoc

To Whom it May Concern,

Given the volume of material (almost 2,000 pages) associated with this project, | am requesting that LAFCO postpone
this decision until the February 2 hearing to allow time for proper review of the associated documents. Thank you for
considering this request in the spirit of public participation. | have great concerns about this SOl expansion when there
is ample infill potential within the existing city boundaries.

Best Regards,
Christina McGinnis



